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School Disco 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School are delighted to be able to have organised a 

Halloween disco to be held on Thursday 19th October, fancy dress is welcome but not 

essential.  As before, the disco will be split into 2 time slots:  

EYFS and KS1 (reception, year 1 and year 2)  5.00-6.30 

KS2 (years 3,4,5 and 6)    6.45-8.30  

The disco will appear on parentpay by Friday 6th October.  Your child will not bring a 

ticket home, but their name will be on a list at the entrance.  If you wish your child to attend 

the disco please pay by Monday 16th October to allow time for catering to be arrranged.  If 

you are not in a financial position for your child to attend the disco but they wish to do so, 

then please speak in confidence to the school office. 

The price will be £4 per child which will include one item of hot food (hot dog, pizza 

slice or portion of chips), unlimited water and squash (plus the option of one fizzy drink for 

KS2 children) and a mixed bag of sweets.  If your child has any allergies or dietry 

requirements please advise us by letting the office know.  Children should not bring money 

to the disco. 

Please can we remind you that parents are unable to attend the discos with their 

children, however many members of school staff and parent helpers will be present.  If you 

would like to volunteer to help at the disco and you havent already spoken to a member of 

Friends, then please leave your name with the office and someone will get in touch with 

you. 

You will recieve a separate letter outlining some other important informaion 

including the drop off and collection procedures.  

Mobile phones are not permitted at the disco, so please do not allow your child to 

bring one with them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 


